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We are excited, and extremely proud
at the same time, to announce Ameri-
can Legion National Commander
Brett Reistad will visit Post 112 on
April 29, 2019. Festivities along with
a dinner will begin at 6:00 pm. It is
quite an honor that Commander Reis-
tad has chosen to visit our post from
all the posts in Georgia as well as in
this area. A lot of planning has gone
into making his visit a memorable
one. We sincerely hope you will at-
tend and meet Commander Reistad;
it’s not every day that you can say
you met the American Legion Na-
tional Commander. We will have our
normal scheduled general member-
ship meeting as usual on April 25",

We will have the Blood Mobile at our
post on Friday March 29 from 4:00
pm to 6:00 pm. The last time we had
the Blood Mobile here, we collected
12 pints of much needed blood -
which was 12 more than they would
have had if we did not offer this op-
portunity at Post 112. Pass the word
along to your friends and family. It
will greatly be appreciated if you
would call the post, 706-226-5120,
and make a reservation for a time
slot. Approximately every two (2)
seconds, someone in America needs
blood. That is an eye-opening statis-
tic.

The Department Spring Conference
will be in Duluth, GA, on March 21-
24. We’ve got a group going on
March 23", Call 706-226-5120 for
more information or if you would like
to go along.

Plans are being made and meetings
are being scheduled regarding our
100™ year anniversary. Tentative

plans are to have it here at Post 112 in
July. If you would like to be involved
or you can offer suggestions as to how
or what we should do to celebrate,
please do not hesitate to contact us.

Gary Benson and Bob Oxford are
the nominating committee for this
year. Please let one of them know if
you would like to be a part of the deci-
sion-making process of this post and
run for one of the voting positions;
commander, senior vice commander,
vice commander or treasurer.

Attendance at our regular meetings
has been dwindling. Please do your
part to attend these meeting and so-
cialize with your military brothers and
sisters. We always try to serve a good
meal, but do not hesitate to suggest a
certain meal - if you have a favorite;
we will do our best to accommodate.
AND if there is a program you would
like to see us have, please, please tell
us.

For God and Country,
Lee Oliver

Commander
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An Old Irish Blessing

May love and laughter light your days,
and warm your heart and home.
May good and faithful friends be yours,
wherever you may roam.

May peace and plenty bless your world
with joy that long endures.
May all life's passing seasons
bring the best to you and yours!
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DATES TO REMEMBER:

March 17, St. Patrick’s Day
March 21, 6:00 pm, Regular meeting SAL

March 29, Blood Mobile (call for appointment)

BINGO - 7:00 pm every Tuesday and Friday (Open to the public - Tell all your friends)
SPECIAL BINGO - First Friday night of each month.

March 10, 5:30 pm, Daylight Saving time begins (Spring forward)
March 14, 5:30 pm, Executive meeting American Legion; 6:00 pm Ladies Auxiliary

March 21-24, Spring Conference, Duluth, GA (Our group will go on March 23)
March 28, 6:00 pm, Regular meeting American Legion and Ladies Auxiliary

The American Legion turns
100 years old on March 15th.
X&.%. We will begin celebrating this
= occasion at the March meet-
= ing. The ladies auxiliary will
= provide a cake and other de-
&' serts will not be needed. We
will also pay American Le-
gion dues for any new veteran
who joins this month.

Our District meeting was held recently in Ce-
dartown and we talked about the President’s Par-
lay coming up in April - please plan to attend.
More information will be available later.

Thank you to our new member from Chatsworth
who will help with taking biscuits to veterans at
the Chattanooga VA Clinic. If you would like to
help, contact Wanda Tibbs at 706-694-8018.

Ladies, let’s work on our membership! Hope to
see you at the upcoming meeting.

Our best days are before us,

Wanda Sartier

Auxiliary President

We only had a total of three
men and zero boys at our month-
ly meeting? What is wrong?

Please call, e-mail, fax, face
mail, Facebook, snail mail, tele-
gram, or personal visit. Think
about what would bring more
men and boys together more of-
ten .

Should we meet at a restaurant or sports complex
or 7?7? Is it ME?

Are we meeting at the wrong time?
Are we meeting the wrong day?
Let’s Talk!

The SAL will not be eligible for the attendance draw-
ing at the next Legion family meeting. This is because
we did not have a quorum and we could not vote to
replenish the fund.

In His service and at your service,

Gearge Lo Gueco Su.

Commander Squadron 112

For Veterans and Service Members

Veterans may receive Vocational Rehabilitation and Employment (VR&E) services to help with job training,
employment accommodations, resume development, and job seeking skills coaching. Other services may be
provided to assist Veterans in starting their own businesses or independent living services for those who are
severely disabled and unable to work in traditional employment.

VA's Education and Career Counseling program is a great opportunity for Veterans and Service Members to
get personalized counseling and support to help guide their career paths, ensure the most effective use of

their VA benefits, and achieve their goals.

Learn more and apply for education and career counseling. Go to the website below and click on the "How to

Apply" tab to learn more and apply for Vocational Rehabilitation and Employment services.

https://www.benefits.va.gov/vocrehab/index.asp



